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Date:    November 12, 2015    
 
To:   District Chief Business Officers 

District Fiscal Directors 
  
From: Ann Redd-Oyedele, Interim Director, DBAS 
               
Re:   K-12 LEA Advisory for Fiscal Year 2014-15 

 
The purpose of this bulletin is to is to notify K-12 School Districts that the California State Controller’s Office 
(SCO) has posted its annual K-12 Local Education Agencies (LEA) Advisory for fiscal year (FY)  2014-15 to the 
SCO K-12 LEA website located at http://www.sco.ca.gov/aud_k12_lea.html.   
 
This advisory provides information to assist independent auditors in performing the FY 2014-15 audits of Local  
Audits of Local Education Agencies and joint powers entities.  The website also contains general guidelines for 
audits of K-12 LEA’s. 
 
More information can be obtained on the attached letter from the California State Controller.  If there are any 
questions, please contact Jim Spano, Interim Chief, Financial Audits Bureau – Division of Audits at (916) 324-
6442 or by email at leaaudits@sco.ca.gov. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please distribute this information within your District as deemed appropriate. 
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